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GETTING OUT OF THE DOLDRUMS 

It has been a good while since I’ve published a newsletter. I’m going to 
have to be honest, there just hasn’t been anything good to say about the 
shooting industry the last few months. If you go back in history, there 
has always been a run on guns and ammo during an election year. 
Another factor that causes people to go for guns and ammo is civil 
unrest. Throw in a 100-year pandemic and you have a trio of reasons 
the shooting industry is limping along with no foreseeable end in sight. 

People look at the stock market as a win some lose some proposition. 
Me when I get in the market it goes down. When I get out it goes up. 
My investment skills are not the best in the world. Guess what I 
invested in this year, that’s right, a shooting range. Nobody in their 
right mind would invest in a shooting sport when nobody can get guns 
or ammo and when they can it is extremely expensive.  

Anyone who had read my newsletters in the past knows my primary 
passion is to help people become responsibly armed citizens. This 
through training both in the classroom and on the range. Shooting is a 
perishable skill. That means if you don’t use it 
you lose it. So, key to staying on top of your game 
is practice. There is no ammo required options 
like dry fire programs or computer-generated 
shooting simulation. Nothing takes the place of 
popping some caps in targets though. 

 A shooting sport that helped me to keep my shooting skills somewhat up to date was USPSA 
and steel challenge shooting. I have not shot in many competitions, but I enjoyed it so much I 
wanted to build a venue that would accommodate starting a USPSA club and monthly local competitions. In my 
gun business I also had numerous people ask about having a range long enough to sight in their hunting rifles.  We 
will be in the process of starting a USPSA club at Natural Right Firearms. If you are interested in being involved in 

a shooting club, please let me know. I will offer some 
incentives to annual members if you join the USPSA 
and our club.  

RANGE TIME 
The range is essentially complete now. Natural Right 
Firearms will be offering memberships to it’s 6 
handgun bays and 300-yard-long bay opening this 
month. We will be offering annual memberships for 

SHOOTING SPORTS 
Organized shooting sports will help 
keep your shooting skills sharp. 
When going to the range and 
plinking at metal targets seems to 
help me with accuracy. When you 
add a shot timer and incorporate 
speed and accuracy, people tend to 
show what they would be capable of 
when in a high-pressure situation.  
 
It’s one thing to go out and shoot by 
yourself. When you have your peers 
standing behind you, ribbing you 
when you miss a shot you should 
make or give you an atta boy when 
you do a good job tends to help hone 
your skills even more. 
 
USPSA shooting and Steel Challenge 
are great options for filling this need. 
This is not just training but it is fun. 
If not our range check out some of 
the other local competitions in the 
area. 



$210 for a single membership and $295 for a family. Members will have 
unlimited access when range is open. Reasons for range closure and other 
membership requirements will be disclosed during new member orientation. 
There will be an option for non-members to attend the range for $25 per two-
hour session but will require an annual member reference. The annual member 
will be responsible for all referred persons for a one-year probationary period.  

RESOURCES 
The 6 handgun bays will have target holders for those wishing to practice their 
skills. The Rifle bay has target holders and shooting benches that can be used. There is one laydown bench also 
and covered sheds at all these locations. Targets will be available for purchase or you can provide your own if you 
wish. There will be restrictions on what can be shot on the range. All targets must be approved by NRF. We are 
looking forward to this new phase of Natural right firearms.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Contact Us 

Kent Graham 
Natural Right Firearms 
205 JB Horne Road 
Hattiesburg, MS 39401 
Email: Kgraham@naturalrightfirearms.com 
Phone 601 310 7708 


